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I am most grateful for the helpful- and constructive
. =
correspondence which has followed our original eﬁghénge. Can I
suggest that wq/%ake up Geoffrey Howe's suggestion of an informal

discussion, Qhﬁch I should like to attend.

//

/
I am copying this letter to the recipients of the earlier

correspondence.

The Rt Hon Norman Tebbit MP
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